
 

Parents’ & Carers’ Support Line 

Blaenau Gwent Educational Psychology Service (BG EPS) 

We in BG EPS will continue to support our community in these 

challenging times.  We recognise that the current school 

closures and the concerns about Corona Virus may increase 

the worries of children and families. 

We will be available to provide advice to help parents and 

carers in meeting the learning and wellbeing needs of their 

children.  We have set up an ‘EPS Support Line’ for parents 

and carers to contact us. They should email 

bgeps@blaenau-gwent.gov.uk  

and include a telephone contact and brief information about 

advice required. We will respond as soon as possible. 

Please note that this offer applies only for parents and carers 

who would like some extra advice around supporting their 

children’s learning needs and / or emotional wellbeing during 

the period of school closures.  

We are also providing information packs for  

 learning at home;  

 helping with worries; and, 

 promoting emotional well-being. 
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